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Come to New York and Experience a Spiritual Revival! World Clergy Leadership Conference 
Prudential Center in Newark, New Jersey, USA 
December 28, 2019 
 
Dear Family! 
 
Registration is now open for the latest Peace Starts With Me Rally to be held in New York on December 
28th, right after Christmas. Up to 30,000 pastors, ministers, imams and religious leaders will join this 
inspiring gathering led by our True Mother, supported by the world-famous Christian leader Bishop Noel 
Jones – who already hosted a PSWM event in Los Angeles earlier this year. 
 
The basic but inspiring details are very simple and can be found here peacestartswithme,com/ 
 
Here in Europe, we are asking you to use our own online registration form rather than the US registration 
site. This will allow you to record your travel details and for us to help coordinate group accommodations 
in New York. 
 
The Rally will take place at the Prudential Center in Newark, New Jersey, from 2pm to 5pm on 

Saturday, December 28th. For those who can make it a day early, there will be a seminar and briefing 
the day before, Friday December 27th, held at the New Yorker Hotel next to world famous Madison 
Square Garden. On the night of the 27th there will also be an invitation-only Welcome Banquet that True 
Mother is expected to attend. 
 
Who should come: All religious leaders are welcome. As you can see from the website, the focus will be 
on a non-denominational, inclusive, music and spirit-filled worship service. Members of the Family 
Federation are also welcome to attend as long as they are accompanying one or more religious leaders. 
 
When to come: You should aim to arrive no later than the evening of December 27th and leave no earlier 
than the morning of December 29th. Come a day earlier to join the interfaith seminar and have a chance 
to get tickets to the invitational banquet. 
 
Costs 
 
Meals and Accommodations: Hotel accommodations and meals in New York and/or New Jersey will be 
provided for a total of three consecutive nights (choose either the 26, 27, 28 or the 27, 28, 29 December) 



 

 

and it should be possible to purchase additional nights should you wish to extend your stay. 
 
Airfare Support Grant: All participants are expected to share the cost of their air travel to New York 
City. FFWPU Europe and Middle East HQ is pleased to announce that a partial airfare support is 
available on request up to a maximum of 50% of the ticket cost. Ground transportation to and from the 
airport remains a personal responsibility. 
 
Love Offering: Tickets for the event are free, but we are encouraging a donation of at least $100 US per 
person to defray expenses and to help others in need of support. 
 
Donations can be send to: 
 
Account Holder: FFWPU-Europe, Stegstr. 40, 60594 Frankfurt, Germany 
Bank: Frankfurter Sparkasse, Alt-Sossenheim 25, 65936 Frankfurt, Germany 
IBAN: DE74 5005 0201 0200 4451 38 
BIC: HELADEF1822 
 
Or by PayPal to euhq@ ffwpu-eu,org 
 
Space and funds are limited and early registration is essential. 
 
For further information, please contact project coordinator Rev. Dieter Schmidt 
euhq@ ffwpu-eu,org 
 
Sincerely 
 
Michael and Fumiko Balcomb 
Regional Group Chair, Europe and the Middle East 
 
 


